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LCSO Chief of Detention Resigns After Administrative Investigation 

Leon County Sheriff’s Office Chief of Detention Jeff Beasley resigned today after the conclusion 

of an administrative investigation regarding failure to follow policy in dealing with a personnel 

matter.  

Beasley joined LCSO in 2017 and served as Chief of Investigations prior to moving to the 

Detention Facility last year.   

Sheriff Walt McNeil accepted Beasley’s resignation, effective immediately. 

“Although Chief Beasley accomplished several important initiatives during his tenure with 

LCSO, we have policies and procedures that must be followed.  Leadership is expected to set an 

example for others and everyone is held accountable for their actions,” said Sheriff McNeil. 
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